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M42 Junction 6 upgrade
Solihull Road Demolition

Solihull Road Bridge Demolition

We’re now planning to demolish the old Solihull 
Road bridge in May. These activities will allow us 
to continue our work on the new A4545 link road 
between Clock Interchange and this new junction, 
part of our upgrade scheme on the M42 at 
junction 6. 

To complete this bridge demolition safely we’ll 
need to fully close the M42 in both directions 
between junction 5 and junction 6 from 22:00 on 
Friday 5 May to 05:00 on Monday 8 May 2023.

The bridge will be demolished by breaking out the 
concrete deck. We’ll need to fully close the M42 to place 
excavators on the carriageway in order to carry out this 
work safely. This is a crucial step to enable the opening 
of the new Solihull Road bridge by the end of July. 

We’ll provide further information and updates on any
road closures through the scheme webpage and
National Highways social media channels:

- https://www.facebook.com/HighwaysWMids

- @HighwaysWMIDS
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